
 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

As in former years, the Universitat Politècnica de València is pleased to announce our annual staff 
week, which will take place on the UPV Gandia campus from 8th - 12th May 2017. 

On the preliminary agenda you may find the activities and events we have prepared for you. If 
you are interested in joining our event, please send an informal email with the information above 
as soon as possible to montse.garcia@upvnet.upv.es.  

In any case, deadline for applications is 24th March 2017. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________  

Home Institution:                                                                                           

Name:                                                      Surname:                                     

Profile:    Teaching Staff                                Research Staff                                 Administrative Staff       

Position:                                                                                                                    

Department / Service:                                                                                   

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As the maximum number of participants is 30, on 29th March we will inform you regarding your 
acceptance.      

Looking forward to welcoming you, 
 
Best regards,  
 
The Organisation Team 
___________________________ 
International Office 
Technical University of Valencia 
Gandía Campus 
C/Paranimf, 1 
46730 Grau de Gandia (Valencia) 
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http://www.upv.es  


